
From: Julie Merz  
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 11:19 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A2 distillery 
 
Please allow for Ann Arbor distillery co to continue to host events like the Moth - this is such a great opportunity to keep 
storytelling and direct human interaction alive - an art that is becoming increasingly less common with technology, etc. 
 
I have met my core group of friends through the Moth when I first moved here -  it would be an incredible loss for the 
city to no longer have this avenue. 
 
Sincerely,  
Julie Merz 
A2 48103 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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